# **Seton Catholic Central School**

## **November 1st Newsletter**

Here are some important events coming up:

Tuesday November 5<sup>th</sup>: No School

Friday November 8<sup>th</sup>: History Club Trip

- Monday November 11<sup>th</sup>: No School Veteran's Day
- Monday November 11<sup>th</sup>: JV/Varsity Sports Begin
- Please see the Schedule Galaxy website (<a href="https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/163">https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/163</a>) on our website for up to date sports schedule.
- Attention Seniors Senior Pictures

Lifetouch Photos has sent the disc of Senior pictures for the yearbook to the school. Please check with Mrs. Schmidt, as soon as possible, to make sure the picture sent was the one chosen for the yearbook. These pages are in our first yearbook deadline for submission. There are some students that are not on this disc either because the choice was made not to be in the yearbook or you were late getting them taken. Mrs. Schmidt will be checking with those students to see what the situation is with each.

### OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Operation Christmas Child is now underway at Seton. There are still shoe boxes to be taken outside of Mrs Schmidt's room. Please bring filled boxes ( with label showing age group and gender) and shipping fee of \$9.00, in by Nov 20th so they may be delivered to the local church/ processing center by the 22nd

#### HALLOWEEN Dress Down

Thank you to everyone's generosity on this dress down collection to go to Haiti! Close to \$1,000 was collected and will go far to replace basic needs to our people in the deaf village that lost the very little they had.

#### Fall Fundraiser Results

Over the past two weeks, Seton sold almost \$15.000 in our annual Fall Fundraiser, just shy of our \$20,000 goal. Of this, we will receive 40% to go towards various Student Council sponsored events.

Our top sellers were Nicole Sinicki with 71 sales at \$1,259 and Maiji Vizvary with 61 sales at \$963. They both won \$100, two free yearbooks (\$150 value) and over \$100 in gift cards. Great job, girls!

### Class sales:

10th grade - \$ 4,847

12th grade - \$3,355

9th grade - \$2,755

7th grade - \$1,743

8th grade - \$1,268

11th grade - \$389

The sophomores will receive a lunch of pizza, wings, Wegmans subs, drinks, chips and dessert... date to be determined. Great job Sophomores!

- There are four seats left on the NYC Christmas trip on Thursday Dec 12th.
   We will be attending the Cirque du Soleil Christmas show, "Twas the Night Before Christmas" at the Hulu theater at Madison Square Garden. Email Mrs. Schmidt at <a href="maschmidt@syrdiocese.org">mschmidt@syrdiocese.org</a> for more information.
- Attention Seniors! The Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) becomes available October 1. Now is
  the time to get your FSA ID and gather together important documents. For more information about completing
  the FAFSA, visit https://startheregetthere.ny.gov and https://studentaid.ed.gov
- SUNY Broome is hosting a Financial Aid day on Saturday, November 9 from 9:00 AM to11:00 AM. Learn how to apply for financial aid, understand the financial aid award process, and get help from SUNY financial aid professionals. Students applying to any college are welcome to attend. Visit <a href="https://engage.suny.edu/portal/financial\_aid\_days">https://engage.suny.edu/portal/financial\_aid\_days</a> to register.
- The Greater Binghamton Chamber of Commerce is hosting Family Career Nights where high school students and
  parents can connect with local business about career exploration and part-time, full-time, and seasonal job
  opportunities. Seton students are invited to attend the session that is most convenient. See the attached flyer
  for additional information.

November 7 - Maine Endwell High School

- Maryknoll is hosting an essay contest for students in grades 6-12. The theme is "Learn to swim against the tide, learn how to share Jesus and the faith he has given you." Students are asked to write an essay explaining how and with whom they share the Good News of God's love. Additional information is available at <a href="https://maryknollsociety.org/publications/essay-contest/">https://maryknollsociety.org/publications/essay-contest/</a>
- The University of Dayton is hosting a Virtual Financial Aid Night on November 17 at 7 p.m. Learn more about the college financial aid process regardless of where the college search process takes you. Visit https://bit.ly/2JAYuSv for more information.

God Bless, Mr. Martinkovic Principal

Facebook: /SetonCC Twitter:SCCPrincipal